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MEMO TO: James Chisholm, City Manager 
 

FROM: Susan Cerbone, Communications Manager   

 

DATE: September 15, 2017    

 

SUBJECT: 2017 Annual Shriners Convention Overview & 2018 Preview 

 

Gary Bergenske, Chairman of Shriners International’s Board of Directors, will present 

an overview of the 2017 annual convention held in Daytona Beach (July 9-13) and a 

preview of 2018’s convention.  


